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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM - 2025
ADMISSION TO ENGINEERING COURSES-2025

TRIAL ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED
      

The Trial Allotment  as part of the Centralised Allotment Process (CAP-2025)  for
Engineering Courses 2025 has been published on the official website:
www.cee.kerala.gov.in.

The trial allotment has been prepared based on the online options submitted by
candidates up to 4:30 PM on 16.07.2025 . It is intended to give candidates an idea of
the likelihood of securing admission to a particular course or college, based on their
options and rank.

The trial allotment does not guarantee admission to any course or college. (Ref:
Prospectus Clause 11.5.10). Candidates are advised not to rearrange or delete
existing options solely based on the results of the trial allotment.

The  online  facility  for  submission  and  re-arrangement of options will be available up
to 4.00  PM on 18.07.2025.  
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